
 
CALGARY BOUND for the Rotary International Convention in June 2025. 
Let’s fill the room with RED & WHITE!! 
 
Many Rotarians have expressed interest in the Red & White jackets that were displayed at the recent 
District 7010 Conference. 
 
The deadline to order is January 31st, 2025. 
   
Please contact Brenda Booth at brenda.b@commercialpress.org if you are interested or have questions. 
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